
 

 

 
MEETING LOG 

 
SUBJECT: Meeting with GenTent Safety Canopies, LLC (GenTent) 

FY 24 OP PLAN ENTRY: Portable Generators  

DATE OF MEETING:  5/7/2024 

LOCATION OF MEETING: Rockville, MD 

CPSC STAFF FILING MEETING LOG: Janet Buyer 

FILING DATE: 5/8/2024 

CPSC ATTENDEE(S): Janet Buyer (ESMC), Matthew Brookman (LSM), Caroleene Paul (ESMC), Andrew 

Trotta (ESFS), Rodney Valliere (EXHR), Rik Khanna (EXHR) 

NON-CPSC ATTENDEE(S): Mark Carpenter and Brian Thomas of GenTent, Ed Krenik (Bracewell), Dane 

Pederson (Bracewell) 

 
Summary of Meeting: 
Mark Carpenter and Brian Thomas from GenTent presented information on their flame resistance testing of 
generator tent canopies and running covers that are advertised to protect the generator from precipitation while 
the generator is in use.  GenTent is seeking staff advice on possible approaches for getting performance 
requirements adopted in a safety standard that will address the potential flammability hazard associated with 
use of these products. 
 
Next Steps: 
None 


